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LSE Centre Buildings 
Soft Strip, Asbestos Removal, Demolition 

NEWSLETTER 
ISSUE:    02 28th September 2015 
  
Dear Neighbour 

 
DESCRIPTION OF PROJECT 
Cantillon Ltd have been appointed by LSE as a Demolition Contractor for the Centre Buildings 
redevelopment. The works include soft strip, asbestos removal, demolition and enabling 
works. Planned completion: Spring 2016. 
 
 

CURRENT PROGRESS 
 Asbestos removal works is ongoing on the St Clements East Tower and has been completed 

on the rest of the buildings. 

 Soft strip works are now complete on all buildings. Stockpiled material is located within the 
East Building.  

 Scaffold erection to allow the commencement of demolition on the Clare Market and St 
Clements Tower is ongoing following completion of asbestos removal. 

 Scaffold erection has also commenced on the Library Link Bridge on St Clements Lane. The 
scaffold erection on the street level will be undertaken during weekends. The scaffold 
erection around the library plaza will be undertaken during normal week days.  

 Demolition enabling works have been completed forming the full logistics strategy.  

 Works to separate the St Clements building have now been completed.  

 Tower Crane has been erected on 8th and 9th September and is now fully operational. 

  
                                                         UPCOMING ACTIVITIES 

October Look ahead: 
 Removal of the library link bridge will be on going following scaffold erection.  

 Demolition commencement of the Clare Market Tower.  
 

The next CBR Monthly Drop in Surgery meeting will be held on Wednesday 30th September 
2015 between 13:00 and 15:00 in the Anchorage Building.  
Cantillon and LSE team will be present at this meeting. Should you have any queries or 
concerns at any time, then please feel free to contact our Site Manager, Henry Brooks, on 
07957 176 518 or call into the site office on the Anchorage Building. 


